SPECIAL MEETING

A meeting on August 7, 1972, of the Hilltown Township
Supervisors and the officers of the Souderton Volunteer Fire Co.
was held at the Hilltown Township Building. Present were all the
Supervisors, Fire Company President, Mr, Hunsicker, Vice President,
Mr. Harvey Blank and Fire Chief, Mr. Paul Stoudt,

A topic of discussion was the amount of money Hilltown Township
would contribute to the Fire Company.

The Supervisors realize that the fire company has need for
financial aid and we will endeavor to appropriate a larger sum for
the year 1973.

No definite amount was agreed upon, excepting that the township
will provide a greater amount tham heretefore. Upon this suggestion
the meeting adjourned.

The motion for adjournment, was made by Mr. Frankenfield,

and seconded by Mr. Moyer,

Js.Arthur Moyer
Secretary

Mr. Hartshorne stated that Mr. Solliday, ascting postmaster of
Perkasie, wanted to meet with us, and if we would reconsider our
decision of August 3, 1972, at the Supervisor's meeting to have our
township engineer to proceed with the house numbering for the rest
of Hilltown Township served by the Perkasie Post office.

After some discussion pro and cen, the Supervisors agreed to
Mr. Solliday's reguest, and that the supervisors would instruct

Mr. Cowan, our engineer, to proceed with the house numbering progect.

Respectfully submitted,

J. Arthur Moyer
Secretary




